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I support this SB 769 Bill.  Over the past 10 years our two horses have obtained 

many injuries from the Cougars. The Wild Life people came and helped us as much 

as they could but they were limited. The Cougars marked our property as their 

territory.. and we haven't felt safe for our horses or ourselves ever since.  Our area 

has a large population of Cougars and passing this bill would help our situation...as 

well as many others dealing with these same issues because of the Cougar 

population.  


